PEIGAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
P.O.Box 130
Brocket, Alberta TOK OHO
(403) 965-3910
Fax: (403) 965-3713

PUBLIC NOTICLE

By recommendation of Piikani Nation Chiet and Council
and Aakom Kuyn Health Services,
Peigan Board of Education Board Oftice & Schools
will be closed
Monday, November 9 - Friday, November 13, 2020
as a pre-emptive CoVid19 response.

This includes grounding all transportation to/from Pincher
Creek and Fort Macleod.

PBOE school staff will keep students informed as to

At-Home Learning Packages and mstruction.
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